November 13, 1987

Mary Lou Johnson

St1liwater Clty Clerk

216 North 4th Street
Stillwater, Minnesota 55082

Docket Number A~-4305 Ordinance Number 658

City of Stiiiwater

Dear Ms. Johnson:

The Minnesota Municlipal Board has now processed and approved the above
ordinance In accordance wlth Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of
Procedure.

According to law, tThls annexation ordinance must be flled with the
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board.
(Since the ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal Board, no
additional coples are required.) We also recommend that you file the
ordinance with the County Recorder.

The annexation Is flnal upon the date the ordinance s approved by the
Board, which Is the date of this letter.

Sincsrely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

Patricla D. Lundy
Assistant Director

PDL:sg

cc: Washlington County Auditor
Stillwater Township Clerk
David T. Magnuson, Stiliwater City Attorney
Roger N. Knutson, S5tillwater Township Attorney
LaVonne Wilson, Oak Park Helghts Clity Adminlstrator
Secretary of State






